
From: B BADRICK [mailto:wbadrick@hevanet.com]  
Sent: Saturday, August 06, 2016 11:50 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: CC2035 Plan Testimony 
 
Hello, Here is my Testimony the for CC2035 Plan for re-zoning the historic dock building at 
1300 N. River Street. 
In keeping with the City of Portland’s Intent to create and support active River Uses, we propose 
to make a public 
facility with a rooftop park. 
 
I am Bill Badrick at 1722 NW Raleigh St. PDX, OR. 
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